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It is great to be back at work and I am sure that I speak for 
all us here at KAS when I say that this semester will truly be 
a special one. I am sure that in years to come 2011 will be a 
wonderful year to remember.

After School Activities Program 
(ASAP) Begins

The After School Activities Program for this term will 
begin on Sunday, January 23. The last day of activities 
for this term will be Monday, March 7. Please 
mark your calendars. A revised listing of students 
participating in various activities is being sent out with 
this newsletter. We’ve worked to give every child the 
desired activity or the next best choice if the activity 
^HZ�HSYLHK`�ÄSSLK�\W��7SLHZL�JVU[HJ[�4Y��+H]L�^P[O�
any concerns.

Attention parents! The new and 
revised KAS Report Card is about  
to arrive at your home.
What is it?

Twice a year (in January and May), teachers will write a 
detailed report describing each student’s progress. This report 
will be in a narrative format written by each teacher for  
each subject.

Where did it come from?

6]LY�[OL�WHZ[�Ä]L�`LHYZ�[OL�2(:�MHJ\S[`�OH]L�ILLU�^VYRPUN�VU�
a number of curriculum initiatives and changes designed to 
ensure that the KAS curriculum meets the highest standards of 
excellent education. Throughout our work, we were constantly 
thinking about how we could better inform students and 
parents about progress and achievement. 

Why are we changing?

Basically, we felt that student achievement and potential 
deserved more than a couple of lines on a report card, that 
students and their parents deserved to know more details 
about how and what a student had achieved. 

What will it look like?
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